Mrs. Lusy Hassi

3/I- A, New Side Apartments
Toronto

Canada

Dear Mrs. Hassi,

We are glad to receive the invitation of a grand function that is scheduled at your place. We are happy to accept your invitation on this wonderful occasion. We want to assure you our presence at this moment of fun, love and joy.

We have just moved into our new house in Canada, so this will be our first gathering here. Nowadays, we are very busy in settling down in our new house. so we are really sorry for not being there at your place in advance to help you. Hope you can understand our commitments as well. I was waiting for your ceremony function to see you and your family.

My new contact number is 6584 345 9056 and mail is tina123@gmail.com. You can also contact me on social website at orkut.com

Once again thank you so much for this invitation and congratulation to you in advance.

With Warm Regards,

Tina Poulin

